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Participation of non-enrolled students in University Interscholastic League 
(UIL) activities.  The bill allows public schools to permit non-enrolled 
students, including homeschoolers, to participate in UIL activities if they 
meet the standard eligibility requirements, unless the school district or 
charter school adopts a policy to decline participation.  The bill clarifies 
that non-enrolled students can participate in UIL activities for the school 
they would be eligible to attend based on their residential address.  If the 
default school adopts a policy declining participation, the student can 
participate in the closest school that hasn’t adopted such a policy. 

CONS: 
Keeping up and gaining access to grades
Immunizations
Being a part of the school community
No resources for the student 


